
  

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

9th May 2024 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Additional INSET day Friday 28th June 2024 

Please be advised that there will be an additional INSET day on the above date, resulting in Leaf Studio 

being closed to students in years 9, 10 and 12. 

This is to support a transition day for our September 2024 intake. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nadine Lapskas 

Principal 

Leaf Studio School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


